[bookmark: _GoBack]Chewonki will present its Traveling Natural History Program about Maine owls at the library this Saturday, August 10th at 7PM.  Three live owls will be here!  The Chewonki presentation will also provide information about owl habits and their adaptations.  Ask any questions you have about these nocturnal hunters.  
This event is part of the library’s Push Back the Stacks program that provides free family events that are fun as well as educational.  FMI, call the library at 787-2321.
